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1150 15T. STREET, N. W. 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20071 

(202) 334-6000 
JONATHAN YARDLEY 

BOON CRITIC 

October 29, 1990 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Thank you for your letter. I am happy to have 
your comments on Abe Fortas and have read them 
with much interest, but my own ignorance on the 
subject is vast and I cannot respond competently 
to them. I'll pass your letter along to the 
editor who handled the review. 

Yours sincerely, 


